
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Ref: PQ 25017/24 
 
05th July 2024 
  

Deputy Cathal Crowe 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

Dear Deputy Crowe 

 

I refer to your below parliamentary question which has been forwarded to me for attention.   

 

PQ 25017/24 – To ask the Minister for Health the total number of people attending 
diabetes clinics in each of the CHI Hospitals Group (CHI Crumlin, CHI Temple Street, 
CHI Connolly in Blanchardstown and CHI Tallaght) who are using insulin pumps, in 
tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 
 
Please see information you require from Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) below.  
 
 

Patients attending diabetes clinics who are using insulin pumps 

CHI at Crumlin 230 (as of 17/06/2024) 

CHI at Temple Street 
 

245 (as of 31/05/2024) 

CHI at Connolly 
 

No service in Connolly 

CHI at Tallaght 249 (as of 19/06/2024) 

Total 724 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Trina Doran 

Directorate Operations Lead CDB 

Email: trina.doran@childrenshealthireland.ie 

mailto:trina.doran@childrenshealthireland.ie

